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Public Notice 
Tuesday June 14, 2022 
ZONING BOARD HEARING 
6:00pm 
Hybrid Meeting In-Person/Zoom 


Tuesday, June 14, 2022, at 6pm the Bethlehem Zoning Board will hold a public hearing at the town hall to discuss a Variance application.  Mr. Desisto 900 Agassiz Street would like to attach a garage and breezeway to his home.  Setbacks in district two are 30 feet; he is asking for relief from the setbacks on the north side of his property.    
     
Dwayne Desisto
900 Agassiz Street – Map and lot 411-21



The public can participate in this hearing either in person or by Zoom videoconference by following the link found on the Town of Bethlehem website bethlehemnh.org. The complete application is available for review in the Planning and Zoning Office at the Bethlehem Town Hall during regular business hours.  

 
